LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
June 7, 2010

SYMPATHY RESOLUTION

Randall A. Shepherd

WHEREAS, The Board of Education was saddened to hear of the untimely death of
Randall Shepherd; and,

WHEREAS, He was employed by the Livonia Public Schools School District as a
custodian at Stevenson High School, Bentley High School, Kennedy Elementary School,

Churchill High School; and as a boiler operator with the Maintenance Department from
June 1975 to May 2010; and

WHEREAS, He consistently demonstrated his outstanding dedication to students,
parents, and staff; and,

WHEREAS, Randall Shepherd will be profoundly missed by his colleagues and the
community.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED That the Board of Education of the Livonia

Public Schools School District offers its deepest sympathy to the family and friends of
Randall Shepherd.




